Glendale Community College

5052

Board Policy

Open Enrollment

All credit courses, course sections, and classes of the District shall be open for enrollment to any person who has been admitted to the College. Enrollment may be subject to any priority system that has been established. Enrollment may also be limited to students meeting properly validated prerequisites and co-requisites, or due to exemptions set out in statute or regulation. All students must be officially enrolled in order to remain in the classroom or class setting except those students who have officially filed an audit permit with the College.

The Superintendent/President shall assure that this policy is published in the catalog and schedule of classes.

Reference:

Title 5 Section 51006

Adopted: 3/15/93 Revised: 6/23/08

Reviewed: 12/09/15; 02/22/19